PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE



WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN

LELAND H. BULL, Secretary

Second Class Postage Paid at Harrisburg, Pa.



Vol. 52

Harrisburg, February 2, 1967

No. 5



Norman M. Eberly, right, retiring editor of the Weekly News Bulletin is presented with a gift by State Agriculture Secretary Leland H. Bull as Mrs. Eberly looks on.

Retiring Editor Honored

Norman M. Eberly, editor of the Weekly News Bulletin for the the Weekly News Bulletin for the past four years, and Mrs. Eberly were honored at a luncheon January 24 in the State Agriculture Building to mark his retirement January 27.

Forty guests attended, including fellow workers in the Department of Agriculture and representatives of agricultural organizations.

Will Ketner presided for a brief

of agricultural organizations.

Will Ketner presided for a brief
program of felicitation. Secretary
of Agriculture Leland H. Bull presented Eberly with a wallet and
gift certificate from co-workers.
Jack R. Grey, deputy secretary,
made a citation on his work.